NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Description

Here’s the latest on the approved street calming along the North Avondale business district corridor
between Dana / Clinton Springs and Paddock Hills.

The speed cushions are not getting installed this year. Fhe contractor’s existing schedule was already
very full for the remainder of 2023 when this location was approved. Conditions require that the
weather must be 60 degrees or above, The speed cushions will be installed next spring, 2024.
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